
I am writing to express my opposition to the Ohio-Israel Agriculture Fund. The proposed budget 

strengthens ties with a government that is currently committing a genocide and whose actions are in 

violation of international law. Taxpayer dollars should not go to a foreign state, especially one who 

continually carries out mass atrocities, while Ohioans face cuts to schools, libraries and public health 

programs. Please support Ohioans, not Israel. 


